
 

 

WQ.473/2021 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR THE ENVIRONMENT  

BY DEPUTY J.M. MAÇON OF ST. SAVIOUR 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2021 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 6TH DECEMBER 2021 

 

 

Question 

 

 

Will the Minister advise whether he has considered my amendment to the Draft Building and Planning 

(Amendment No. 8) (Jersey) Law 202- (P.76/2021) and whether he intends to present comments on the 

amendment; and, if so, when will the comments be presented?   

 

Answer 

 

Yes, I have considered Deputy Macon’s Amendment to P.76/2021. Before I consider presenting a comment 

on the Amendment, I would like to have the opportunity to reflect on the Environment, Housing and 

Infrastructure Panel’s review when it is presented. Any comment would be presented to the Assembly as 

we approach the debate. 

 

I would like to advise that I have recently written to the Panel informing them that I am minded deferring 

the debate of P.76/2021 to the 26 April 2022 sitting to afford them and members additional time to review 

the legislation and the work that will follow P.76/2021, if adopted. 

 

 

 
 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/assemblypropositions/2021/p.76-2021%20amd.pdf

